
INVITATION TO BID 
General Grass Cutting 

2020 
 

The City of Wetumpka will accept sealed bids for Grass Cutting designated locations within the 
corporate city limits.  To be eligible to bid, bidder must provide three (3) references for contracts 
with a minimum of 100 acres within the past three (3) years. 
 
Bids will be received by the City Clerk of the City of Wetumpka, Alabama, until 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, 
July 14, 2020, at 408 South Main Street at the Wetumpka City Administration Building, then 
publicly opened and read aloud.  
 
A mandatory pre-bid conference will be held on Tuesday, June 30th, at 10:00 a.m., at the 
Wetumpka City Administration Building, 408 South Main St., Wetumpka, AL.  
 
Mowing specifications and locations will be distributed at the pre-bid conference. 
 
For more information contact Chappell Brown at the City of Wetumpka Department of Public 
Works, 334-567-1328. 
 
The right is reserved as the interest of the City may require, to reject any and all bids.  No 
additions or modifications will be allowed after bids are opened. 
 
Envelopes containing bids must be sealed, marked, and addressed as follows and delivered or 
mailed to Tiffany Robinson, City Clerk, City of Wetumpka, Post Office Box 1180, 408 South Main 
Street, Wetumpka, Alabama 36092. 
 
Envelopes must be clearly marked “Bid for Grass Cutting designated locations within the 
corporate city limits.” 
 

 
Tiffany Robinson, City Clerk 

 
 


